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Thankfully, SB1518 has come before the Senate during this short session. Coming 

from a rural area, I firmly support its being brought to the floor for consideration and 

endorse SB1518 as it permits municipalities and counties to adopt codes more 

stringent than the basic statewide building codes. In regards to mitigating the effects 

of climate change, every year matters, every action matters and every choice 

matters. 


